
On July 5, 2024, the Department of Geography organized a "Campus Cleaning Program" as
part of its ongoing efforts to maintain a clean and sustainable environment on campus. The
initiative aimed to foster a sense of responsibility and environmental consciousness among
students while contributing to the overall cleanliness and aesthetic appeal of the campus.

Students from both the first-year and second-year M.Sc. Geography participated
enthusiastically in the event. The day began with a brief orientation on the significance of
cleanliness, the impact of waste on the environment, and the importance of a clean campus
in creating a positive and healthy learning environment. Participants were provided with
necessary cleaning tools such as gloves, trash bags, and other essentials.

The students were divided into groups and assigned different sections of the campus,
including common areas, green spaces, walkways, and outdoor facilities. They actively
engaged in picking up litter, clearing debris, and ensuring that the campus was left spotless.
Additionally, the program emphasized waste segregation, with students learning how to sort
and dispose of waste in an eco-friendly manner.

The program not only contributed to a cleaner campus but also highlighted the importance of
sustainable practices and environmental responsibility. It allowed students to apply their
academic learning about environmental geography in a tangible way while promoting
teamwork and collaboration among peers. The event was a resounding success and instilled
a greater sense of pride and ownership of the campus in all those involved.



 

 

 

 


